JANUARY 2021

WESTERN
HILLS
ACADEMY

DATESTO
REMEMBER

13 - Report cards
go home

18 - No school,
Martin Luther King
holiday

19 - Read-a-Thon
info goes home

25 - Read-a-Thon
begins




Dear Parents, Welcome Back!!
Welcome back, | hope you all had a wonderful winter

break. This month is winter month and children are Hope everyone had a nice holiday. The children were
going to learn everything related to winter season such glad to be back excited to play and see their friends. This
as weather, time, clothes, cold climate animals and month we will be getting back into routine. We will be
hibernation. This semester we are adding to our circle working with the letters Q,R,S,T and numbers 1-5. The

time the clock and number recognition. shapes are square, triangle, heart, and star. The colors

are red, orange yellow, blue, and the girls favorite,
purple. We will be busy, busy, busy, but with a little fun
activity also. Thank you parents for your donations for
El Pasoans Fighting Hunger Food Bank.

Regards
Mrs.Ortiz

Happy new year everyone !!'January is the
first month of the year and we are going to Best,
be working on some special things such as
drawing animals, singing songs about
snowmen, reviewing colors, winter themed
books, and snow flake projects.

Mrs. Marisela

Thank you!!
Best Regards,
Lorena Vazquez

Awesome 3 yr olds,
Happy New Year 2021 to all. Welcome back to school Wildcats. Well we have
made it through half the school year. We are starting our Spring semester

already, time sure does fly. | will be sending progress reports for the first
semester within the next few days. The month of January brings the winter
season, so we will be busy learning about the cold weather, making snowman,
winter hats and mittens. The last week of January we will learn all about music
as well. Our classroom will still work on letters, shapes, colors and numbers. The
letters for this month are P, Q, R and S. Our colors will be blue, white, yellow and
purple. Let’s not forget our favorite shapes they are circle, star, oval, and
rectangle. Please don't forget to read to your children. Western Hills Academy is

already taking registrations for the coming year. On a good note, | just want to

thank everyone for all the Christmas gifts | received. | would also like to say
thank you to the parents who donated money for The El Paso Fighting Hunger
food bank. There will be no classes on Monday January 18th MLK (holiday).
Welcome to my new student Camila.

My Best,

Mrs Carmen Lermal




PRE-K THROUGH 5TH

Dear Parents,

Happy New Year! Welcome back! The second grade class
will start reading “The one and only lvan”, the students are
very excited. The first graders will continue reading their
books. We will be writing and doing more word problems
during class. This month we will be honoring MLK Jr. on the
18th. There will be no classes. The theme of the month will
be kindness and respect.

Kindly,
Mrs. Ramirez







